LOUISVILLE METRO POLICE DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF

GREG FISCHER ERIKA SHIELDS
MAYOR CHIEF OF POLICE

October 14, 2021

Officer William Mayo #7137
Criminal Interdiction Division

Professional Standards Case: 20-131
Dear Officer Mayo:

On December 9, 2020, an investigation was initiated pursuant to KRS 67(.326
concerning any violation of the Louisville Metro Police Department’s rules, standards,
policies, and procedures in regard to your alleged false testimony in the US District
Court, Western District of Kentucky in case 3:18-CR-00024-JHM on October 7, 2019,
This investigation was initiated by former Chief Yvette Gentry. The Professional
Standards Unit investigation is now complete. The following is the result and final action
in regard to this matter.

Violations of:
Standard Operating Procedure 5.1.2 Obedience to Rules and Regulations
-Unfounded
Due to the above findings, there will be no disciplinary action taken.
Sincerely,

SAun

Erika Shields
Chief of Police

Cc: Major A, Croweli
Legal Division
Professional Standards Unit
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